
Stormwater Improvement

N. KIMBREL AVE DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENT

PROBLEM

The existing roadway is subject to 
flooding and becomes submerged during 
heavy rain events. During storm events 
it is typical to detour traffic from this 
segment of roadway. Several residential 
neighborhoods use North Kimbrel Ave 
to access main thoroughfares. The 
drainage improvements will allow it to 
remain open during heavy rain events.

SOLUTION

This improvement project for North Kimbrel 
Ave will replace three 34 inch elliptical 
reinforced concrete pipes with two 3 foot by 5 
foot box culverts and will be located 0.2 miles 
from State Road 22, near Lois St. New pipes 
and drainage inlets will be installed along the 
Kimbrel Ave right of way north and south of 
the culvert crossing. Proposed project is to 
improve the safety of the roadway. Once the 
box culverts are installed North Kimbrel Ave 
will be re-graded and resurfaced.


